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24 June 2019

Paddy, fyi-request-10340-1dbf432d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Paddy

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 28 May 2019. You
requested:

Can you please supply any Treasury analysis of the $320 million programme to
reduce family and sexual offending announced on May 13?7 Can you also please
supply any detailed breakdown of how the funding is going to be spent.

Information Publicly Available

Information on the breakdown of the Budget 2019 family violence and sexual violence
package is already publically available -
https://www.justice.govt.nz/assets/Documents/Publications/JV-Budget-Summary-of-Initiatives-
FVSV-Package-2019.pdf.

Further information covered by your request will be publicly available on the Treasury
website in late July as part of the Budget 2019 information release -
https://treasury.govt.nz/publications/budgets/budget-2019.

Accordingly, | have refused your request under section 18(d) of the Official Information
Act - the information requested is or will soon be publicly available.

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on
the Treasury website.

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

(el

Colin Hall
Manager, Justice, Security and Government Services

1 The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington 6140
New Zealand

tel. +64-4-472-2733

https://treasury.govt.nz



